
 
 

M U C WOMEN’S COLLEGE, BURDWAN 
 

Notice No.: 073 
Date: 16.02.2018 

 
 
 

It is hereby notified that the Department of Computer Science is going to organize a 

Faculty Development Programme entitled Soft Skill Enhancement on Vernacular 

Documentation  on 23.02.2018 at 11 a.m.  

Interested faculty members of our College are requested to enlist their names at 

Computer Science Department on or before 21.02.2018. Participation certified will be 

issued. 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Sd/-         Sd/-   

Convenor        Dr. Sukriti Ghosal   

Principal 
M U C Women’s College, 
Burdwan 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


